
 
 

 

Camp Australia Newsletter 31 May 2016 

Welcome everyone to our latest Camp Australia Newsletter.  During the last two weeks Camp Australia 

at Madeley PS has been focusing on Healthy Eating program activities. These have included Buddy 

Bear Leadership activities, Art and Craft, board games, outdoor games and sport, science club and 

other planned and spontaneous children activities.  We constantly aim to improve our service and to 

find new, exciting ways to keep the children in our care safe, engaged, motivated and entertained. 

This Term we have started our Buddy Bear Leadership Program and it has been welcomed by all 

children. We have children willing to participate in different activities as part of this program such as 

helping the new children to settle into everyday routine of the service, being their buddies in the 

program activities, leading activities, organising learning experiences for their groups, role model 

appropriate behaviour, respect and the values of Camp Australia. 

We had some amazing Airplane Lego constructions designed by Viyan, Aiden and Abby.

  

The Lego club expanded as more children have been joining in so we have other amazing construction 

on the way.

Music games, puzzles, cubbies, making costumes, masks, dress up, dance shows, building and card 

box construction are part of our everyday fun programs and designed to spark children’s interests and 

likes.  

Healthy nutritious afternoon snacks and healthy breakfast are provided for all children and we  

encourage children to participate in cooking activities. Every week we vary the recipes for cooking and  

 

we discuss with children what they would like to have on the weekly menu. We are looking forward to 

discover a new range of children’s interests in the coming weeks. 

Sincerely, Camp Australia Team 


